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Comments: Having a holding pond for capturing heavy metal mining waste from operations is not compatible with

the the water quality needed for the endangered species that inhabit the South Fork of the Salmon River.  These

settling ponds used in the mining industry have a long history of failure by releasing toxic fish killing heavy metal

waste.  These types of ponds are left after the mining companies have ceased operations after extracting the

profitable minerals.  The mining companies avoid responsibility for clean up by declaring bankruptcy.  


